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A response to this enquiry is not mandatory. However, be advised that this memorandum and 
any response received will be publicly released and posted on the Open Government Portal: 
https://open.alberta.ca/opendata/responses-to-public-fatality-inguiry-recommendations. 

Please email Health's response to the Fatality Inquiry Coordinator Abid Mavani, at 
abid.mavani@gov.ab.ca 

If a response has not been received by July 25, 2024 (four months from the public release date 
of Justice Van de Veen's report), that information will also be made publicly available. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Malcolm Lavoie 
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